

Call to Fill LPNY Interim State Committee Vacancy

Fellow Libertarians,

The recent resignation of Jim Rosenbeck, our former State Chair, has created a vacancy on the Interim State Committee (ISC). The ISC plans to fill that vacancy at its next meeting on April 26th, using the following process:

- Potential new members will be nominated to the vacancy and given a brief opportunity to speak
- The nomination process will close, and the ISC will vote on all the candidates
- As any candidate must receive a majority vote, multiple rounds of voting may occur.

If you are interested in filling this position, and are an enrolled Libertarian residing in New York State, please send a letter of interest, stating any qualifications you wish to share with the ISC. I ask that you email these to me at chair@lpny.org by 5pm on Wednesday, April 22nd, so they can be shared with and reviewed by the ISC prior to our deliberations.

In Liberty, Tony D'Orazio Chair, Libertarian Party of New York





